
Dear Dr. Stokes,

Please begin efforts to completely replace lethal dose testing with
non-animal, in vitro testing methods. This will save the lives and much
suffering of animals otherwise subjected to this terrible treatement.

Thank you so much for your time. Good luck with your endeavors.

Sincerely,

Sherrie L. Marchi


